1% Liberty
Toilet

Replacement
Program

Replace your old, inefficient toilet with an ultra-high-efficiency toilet (UHET)
for free!

Water is a limited and precious resource, and it's up to us to use it wisely.
Replacing an inefficient toilet is a simple, easy solution.

We are offering a voucher to pick up an UHET from a local hardware store for
free. Call 866-308-8391 today to reserve your no-cost UHET!

To qualify for the program, all of the following terms and conditions must
apply:

Program available to Liberty water customers only

Existing toilet(s) must be 1.6 gallons per flush or higher

Maximum of two toilets per household

Customers who have participated before or who have received maximum
2 toilets through this or a similar program are not eligible to participate
New construction or renovations where a toilet was not previously installed
do not qualify.

This program includes a voucher to pick up an UHET for free. Delivery and
installation are not included.

Energy and water for life.





